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VVFS/AHM 

WAR DEPARTMENT 

OFFICE OF THE SURGEON GENERAL 

Mr. Huntington Wilson, 
c/o Public Ledger, 

WASHINGTON 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 

My dear Mr. Wilson: 

March 5, 1918. 

The Surgeon General directs me to say that I agree with 

the point of view expressed in your letter of February 21st which 

has awaited my return to Washington. I think it is very important 

to promote in every practicable way the four lines of educational 

effort which you discuss. I am referring your letter to Lieut. 

Clarke 
~u..~) 

for prepa.ratiof{"'"for the Committee on Civilian Co-operation 
t ~ 

and the Council of National Defense. 

I recently sent Lieut. Clarke to Atlantic City to a 

conference called by Commissioner Claxton of the United States 

Bureau of Education. Lieut. Cl arke will communicate with you 

later if I am away from rashington. Your interesting article 

in the Public Ledger under the title, "The W'ar on the Unborn," 

has been noted in this connection. 

Sincerely yours, 

( 

~¥~ 
Maj ca·, Medical Reserve Corps. 

ALL COMMUNICATIONS SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO "THE SURGEON GENERAL. U . S . ARMY,.WASHJNGTON , D . C." 
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